
CALL for the 

1st "Radical Faeries of Europe - Eurofaeries" (RFE) ASSOCIATION ASSEMBLY 

in Linz, Austria (June 6 to 9, 2025) 

  

The «RFE Association Assembly» is the first come-together of the Radical Faeries in real 
life since the association "The Radical Faeries of Europe  - Eurofaeries (RFE)" was founded 
in December 2023. 

We are calling you, dear lovely members and supporters of the Radical Faeries of 
Europe - Eurofaeries" (RFE). 

It’s time to gather to feel and think about the future of the new Association (RFE) and 
make dicisions about the self-created and inclusive development 
of our Faerie community in peace and love.  

Let’s celebrate community building and getting to know each other better as a family of 
likeminded Radical Faeries in a heart space. 

Let’s share our visions for our new legal Association! 

We are looking for members who are interested in supporting this new Association with 
their input and their help in the various tasks and parts of the organisation, showing up 
for Association Assemblies, taking over Committee work, help with networking etc. 
 

SO IF YOU WANT TO BECOME A MEMBER please send us an email to 
info@eurofaeries.eu and we would invite you to our AA in Linz. 

We are also looking for supporters, who don't have voting rights, but are interested to be 
kept informed, would like to attend meetings as guests, give extra advice, support in any 
possible ways etc.  

Let’s enjoy THE NEW FAERIEHOUSE ("Faerie Castle") in AUSTRIA 

PRACTICALITIES 

We shall gather in the centre of Europe, at Linz in Upper Austria (the 3rd largest city in 
Austria, easily to be reached by train (car or bus) from all over Europe and Vienna, 
Salzburg or Linz Airports too) in our brand new Faerie House (the Faerie Castle”).  

The Gathering begins Friday June 6 in the early afternoon and ends on Monday June 9 in 
the early afternoon. If you need to stay in Linz or Austria some days before, we can 
arrange that you can stay and sleep in the Faeriehouse from June 1st or thursday for those 
arriving early. 

At least 10 Radical Faeries can stay in comfortable and cozy rooms inside and there is 
space for about 4 tents outside in our garden. If more than 10 want to sleep inside we can 
arrange folding beds or it is also possible to sleep in the newly renovated cellar. 
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We shall enjoy four beautiful days in spring, live together in the Faeriehouse, prepare 
together delicious (vegetarian, maybe vegan) meals, make heart circles, discuss in love 
and with respect, work together and for relaxation also visit the nearby parks of Linz.  

Decisions by the Radical Faeries of Europe - Eurofaeries (RFE) Executive Board of voting 
members are to be made on Sunday 8th at noon via our Zoom Meeting. The link will be 
sent out with our newsletter. 

Very much looking forward to see you soon! 
 
 
For the organizers: 

Mata Hari, Miqxe on behalf of The Radical Faeries of Europe - Eurofaeries (RFE) 

www.eurofaeries.eu 

 

 

http://www.eurofaeries.eu/

